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FORSYTH COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL ASSISTANCE and PROTECTION
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING

The Forsyth County Environmental Assistance and Protection Advisory Board met on April 17,
2018 at 10:00 a.m. in the Board of Equalization and Review Room, Forsyth County Government
Center, 201 North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, North Carolina.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Peter DeVries, Chairman Richard Sieg, Vice Chairman
Nathan Atkinson Beth Williams
Charles Wilson

MEMBERS ABSENT: Brent Rockett Jarrette Dineen

FCOEAP PRESENT: Minor Barnette Stephen Berry Roy Gremmell
Michael Settle Daniel Segraves Valerie Shores
John Stoltz Scotty Woods

I. CALL TO ORDER

Mr. DeVries called the meeting to order.
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II. APPROVAL OF THE MEETING MINUTES

Mr. DeVries requested a motion to approve the January 16, 2018 meeting minutes.
Mr. Wilson made a motion to approve the January 16, 2018 meeting minutes. Mr. Sieg seconded
the motion. All members of the Advisory Board in attendance approved.

III. DIRECTOR'S UPDATE

Mr. Barnette proceeded with the Director's update. He introduced the Community Hygiene
Division of the Forsyth County Office of Environmental Assistance and Protection. He
explained, in detail, the responsibilities of the members in the division; he highlighted their
regulatory experience and accomplishments.

Mr. Barnette discussed recent air quality enforcement actions and staffing updates.
Mr. Barnette informed the Advisory Board that curbside residential recycling collection services
will be available to half of the residents in the unincorporated area of Forsyth County by the end

of April 2018. He also stated that a compactor for comingled recyclables will be delivered to the
Hanes Mill Road Landfill.

Mr. Barnette said that The Kernersville Recycling Center will reopen after a structural engineer
has approved the completed repairs.

Mr. Barnette gave a presentation of the evidence of solid waste and open burning violations in
Forsyth County.
Mr. Barnette concluded the Director's update.

IV. OTHER BUSINESS

Mr. DeVries confirmed there was no other business.



V. NEXT TENTATIVE MEETING:

Date: July 17, 2018

Time: 10:00 a.m.

Location: 201 N. Chestnut St. Winston-Salem, NC
Board of Equalization and Review Room

VI. ADJOURNMENT

Mr. DeVries adjourned the meeting.

Dated: 7// 7/20t& - W, ﬁ—' Minor Barnette, Director
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Approved: %j \'Luz V/\*‘"—T"eter H. DeVries, Chairman




